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Career Fair

The Career Fair will be held May 15 from 9 a.m. to 12:30
p.m. It will be in Room 214. Next week you will get a list of the
employers who are coming. Each employer represents a different
career. Therefore, there will be a variety of careers for you to
explore.

You are urged to speak to as many of the employers as
possible. Be sure to take notes about the education needed for
each career. Also, ask them what they like and dislike about the
career they represent. You will need to get the signature of each
employer on the notes you take. Give the notes and signatures to
your instructor.

Remember to act appropriately during the Career Fair. Use
good grammar and speak clearly without using slang to make a
favorable first impression. You should have an up-to-date resume
to show the employers. This will quickly tell them your interests
and the subjects you are taking.




